
 
DEPUTATION REQUEST 

 
Request for deputation, any written submissions and background information for consideration 
by City Council must be submitted to the Legislative and Court Services Department by 9:00 a.m. 
on the WEDNESDAY PRIOR TO THE REQUESTED MEETING. 
 
PLEASE PRINT 

 
COUNCIL MEETING DATE:  
 
GENERAL COMMITTEE MOTION NUMBER: 
 
SUBJECT: 
 
NAME OF PERSON TO APPEAR:  
 
EMAIL ADDRESS: 

STREET ADDRESS: 

  City      Postal Code 

PHONE: HOME:    BUSINESS:                             

NAME OF PERSON REQUESTING APPEARANCE (if different from person appearing): 
  
 
PHONE: HOME:    BUSINESS: 
 
 
NAME OF GROUP OR PERSON(S) BEING REPRESENTED (if applicable): 
 
 
BRIEF STATEMENT OF PURPOSE OF DEPUTATION: 
 
 
 
 
LETTER SUBMITTED WITH REQUEST: YES   NO 
 
Personal information on this form is collected under the legal authority of the Municipal Act, S.O. 2001, 
c.25 as amended.  The information is collected and maintained for the purpose of creating a record that is 
available to the general public pursuant to Section 27 of the Municipal Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act.  Questions about this collection should be directed to the City Clerk, City of 
Barrie, 70 Collier Street, P.O. Box 400, Barrie, L4M 4T5, Telephone 705 739-4204. 
 

City of Barrie, Legislative and Court Services Department 
70 Collier Street, P.O. Box 400, Barrie, L4M 4T5 

Tel: 705 739-4204   Fax:  739-4243 
www.barrie.ca 

December 10, 2017

TMP-23320 or Staff Report ENG017-18

Property Acquisition for McKay Rd truck sewer.

Asif Mian

                                     

Abdul Mian

I am requestiong a deputation to oppose the motion which was carried on December 10, 2018 during the general committee meeting.

I will be acting as agent to the property owner who will be affected by the proposed developments.



From: Sam Guido 
Sent: December 12, 2018 1:53 PM 
To: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> 
Cc: <Alvaro.Almuina@barrie.ca> 
Subject: 17 Mckay Rd. - new interchange 
 
Hi Wendy, 
 
Thank you for your assistance at the last city council meeting (Dec 10th). 
 
Please accept this email as a request to speak at the next City of Barrie council meeting scheduled for 
Dec 17th with regard to our opposition of the “design” of the new interchange. 
 
I am the owner of Kell’s Garden City and we are tenants at 17 Mckay road. 
 
Fyi...I also sent an email request to Alvaro Almuina to meet and discuss our concerns. 
 
Look forward to your response. 
 
Sam Guido 
_______________________________________ 
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